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Carrie Glover
1612 Bear Rock Road
Stewartstown, NH 03576

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

There is no need for Northern Pass in the granite state. There will be little benefit to the state from
Northern Pass if it does come through and no long lasting benefits. Not only will we not see a drop in
our electric costs but it will be a permanent black spot going through the state that we will never be
able to get back. There is a reason a number of our highways are called scenic routes or bypasses;
please leave them that way.

Sincerely,
Carrie Glover
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